
Welcome to the 2nd issue of the Philippine Journal 
of Pathology or PJP. Congratulations to the editorial 
team and the PSP Board of Governors for a job 
well done.

Though our journal has gone a long way from its 
inception, many challenges remain. We are fully 
aware of the fact that establishing a viable scholarly 
journal takes time and effort. We certainly cannot 
succeed without the understanding and support of 
all our PSP members.

We are delighted that you are joining us as readers 
and hope you will also join us as contributors. We 
look forward to welcoming your submissions.

Let us look forward to many more issues. More 
power to the PSP and PJP!

Januario D. Veloso, MD, FPSP
President, Philippine Society of Pathologists
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